Press Release

LOLC (Cambodia) Plc. (“LOLC") is pleased to formally announce to the investors and public
that due to technical errors LOLC would like to replace the Condensed Interim Financial
Statements for the three-month period and the year ended 31 December 2019 as the
following:

< In Khmer: page 67, point 9€.8. §SUHUMBUSUJENE, paragraph 2 “FUmMituligs 9bie

Anhu i58me isy §lV09e HvTSMSIHMAGINMIANGAGSS L.MOE.££0 Wi 191

ANNEgSUHMMBUSUJMNE” 1 LOLC would like to replace to "BUMIILHGS 9Vig An
o igdmo sy glV09e FviSMSIGMATINMIANGAGSS V.M0E.680 MY 191
RINSGSUENMBUSUNE”

In English: page 54, point 19.b. Regulatory Reserves, paragraph 2 “During the year
ended 31 December 2019, the Company transferred from regulatory reserves to the
retained earnings amounting to KHR 2,309,990 thousand.” LOLC would like to replace to
“During the year ended 31 December 2019, the Company transferred to regulatory
reserves from the retained earnings amounting to KHR 2,309,990 thousand.”

Other figures in the Condensed Interim Financial Statements both in Khmer and English
remain unchanged.

Phnom Penh, 15 April 2020




